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My NAUW Culver City Sisters,  


I am always amazed at how fast time flies by.  It is almost time for us to celebrate Thanksgiving Day.  It is a  time for us to give thanks for all of our blessings.  Of course, we should be giving thanks daily.  This is the national time set aside for this purpose – a time for families and friends.


Last month was Breast Cancer Awareness Month.  As a branch, we were not able to bring attention to this issue because we were busy preparing for the Southwest Sectional Joint Membership Tea.


 Breast Cancer Awareness is one of our National initiatives that we are to work on and bring attention to this disease that affects millions of women of all ages.  To show our support, I am asking that Culver City members wear something PINK to the meeting on this coming Sunday, November 10th even if it is just a pink ribbon or pin.  We will distribute some literature on breast cancer and how to detect it.


We have another 45th Southwest Sectional Planning Committee Meeting scheduled for this Thursday, November 7th, at 6:00 p.m., at our Sectional Director’s home.  Please come and





 join us as we prepare for the conference. 


The 45th Southwest Sectional Conference will be held at the Doubletree by Hilton Hotel in Torrance, California, located at 21333 Hawthorne Boulevard on January 31-February 1, 2014.  The room rates are $99 per night with plenty of free parking.  The registration packets will be sent out to each Southwest Sectional member shortly


 The early registration period will be from November 15 to     December 1, 2013, and the registration fee is $160.  After that, the registration fee will be $165.  


Since the Culver City Branch is the host of the Conference, we need to have 100% participation by our 


members.  Also, register early to save a little money.


One of our members has been on the go lately.   Dr. Virginia Hathaway was in Last Vegas, Nevada, recently attending a convention.  There she met Benjamin Crump, who is the attorney representing the family of Trayvon Martin.  Please take note of the photo above.


During this holiday season, please remember our dear NAUW Culver City Sister Odessia Love, who is in a rehabilitation center.  Take some time to call her, drop her a line, or pay her a visit.  I am sure she would be happy to see you or hear from you.  


Blessings to you all,





Helen Ricks, President
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       NATIONAL THEME: 





“Women Moving Forward with Purpose and Pride” 





45th Southwest Sectional  Conference                        January 31- February 1, 2014





Mailing Address:                                         NAUW Culver City Branch P.O. Box 2524 Culver City CA  90231-2524


News articles are due by     December 1, 2013, for the next newsletter.


Membership dues are to be paid by September 30th.  After October 1, there is a late fee.
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Please let us continue to keep Evelyn Wright and her family members lifted up in your thoughts and prayers.  She recently lost her husband.  Ongoing prayers for Odessia Love, who just suffered a stroke.  


.   
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SICK AND SHUT-IN





“Now, there are varieties of gifts, but the same spirit;”





1 Corinthians 12:4





BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES


November


None


Hostesses for November


Carolyn Williams                               Matteal Kirby                             Lillie Tobin-Jackson �





Dates to Remember











